Editor’s Comment:
I note that the authors have duly addressed the referees' comments and made corrections. However, the authors should correct the referencing system, making it uniform. The references section at the end of the article is correct, arranging the references alphabetically by the last name of the first author of the articles. However, referencing in the text should not be done with numbers in square parentheses, but rather using the form (last name of first author, year of publication). It would be helpful if the authors reviewed articles already published in the JERR journal.
By making the above correction, the article can be published.
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